GOVERNOR

Department of Environmental Quality

LAND QUALITY DIVISION

Return to 396-55

401 WEST 19TH STREET

TELEPHONE 307-777-7756 August 17, 1982

CHEYENNE, WYOMING 82002

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Bob Sundin, Director

Bill Garland, Administrator

Walter C. Ackerman, Administrator

FROM:

Gary Beach, Review and Analysis Supervisor CB/VOP

Meeting with NRC on FAP tailings management plan SUBJECT:

In the absence of many administrators (except Bill), I arranged for a meeting with the NRC to discuss their analysis and position on the Federal American Partners (see my earlier memo of August 17th). The meeting has been scheduled for September 1, 1982 beginning at 8:30 a.m. in Conference Room 3A.

GB:klr

cc: John Linehan Ed Francis Tony Mancini







09100249 82081

OFFICIAL DOCKET COPY

Original Not Rec'd

FEE EXEMI 20658 Info only